
Potomac Kids Camp COVID Response

With Kids Camp 2021 approaching we want to keep you informed of the actions we will take to ensure

the safety of all camp attendees.  We are closely monitoring the changing situation and will comply with

Public Health guidance. We are firmly committed to helping protect the health and safety of the kids,

chaperones, and staff.  Here is our plan:

● We ask that ANY camp attendee (volunteer, student, leader, etc.) refrain from coming with any

signs of fever, cough, or are otherwise sick (We reserve the right to turn away or send home

anyone who shows symptoms)

● We ask that every church check the temperature of everyone in their group before their

departure from the church to camp

● Contactless temperature will be taken at time of arrival to campgrounds (we reserve the right to

turn away or dismiss anyone OR any group with a person who arrives with a fever)

● We will not assign more than one church group to a room without permission from the church

leaders

● There will be a quarantine room available if someone shows symptoms during camp

● There will be at least one certified medical person on staff

● We will be implementing multiple social distance strategies for gatherings, and movement

through our buildings

● Door greeters to open doors into dining facilities

● Intensifying cleaning and disinfecting all social, and high traffic areas

● Hand sanitizer stations will be available at the entrance of the chapel, cafeteria, and gym

● We ask that each student bring his/her personal hand sanitizer

● We will regularly remind everyone to avoid touching his/her face, especially eyes, nose, and

mouth, and to cover their mouth with his/her elbow when coughing or sneezing

● Our team will be given sanitary gloves to use as they work with food and equipment.

● All sports equipment will be sanitized with every check-in

Please realize that this is an ever moving target, as guidelines change, we will continue to update our

regulations. We thank you for your cooperation.


